
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Tommy Orlando <tommy@mercyhill.org>  
Date: 06/04/2015 2:57 PM (GMT-06:00)  
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov>  
Subject: Proposed Rezoning for School  

To Whom if May Concern: 
 
As a resident of the 14th Aldermanic District I was contacting you to voice my support for the 
proposed rezoning of the property at the corner of 6th and Harrison to be used for Augustine 
Prep. The significant, private investment that is being proposed will help revitalize an under 
developed corner of the city and increase the overall quality of life for the neighborhood.  
 
Please encourage neighborhood revitalization by supporting such a quality and expansive 
proposal. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Thomas Orlando  
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